COMMUNICATION C15
ITEM NO. 6
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)
October 13, 2021

From: Joseph Vukman

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2021 3:10 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Traffic calming and safety measures item 6 of councillor lafrate's motion

Hello,

I'm writing to ask council for an all-way stop sign at the southeast intersection of Hunterwood Chase and Athabasca for a long time and Inwould like to see Council support the Ward Councillor lafrate's motion for the all-way stop. I also support staff recommendation to hire consultants to continue the work on the traffic study. It is also imperative to create a community safety zone along Athabasca and include the request for proper speed cameras.

Regards, The Vukmans